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Round 15 Pennant
A mixed day for the club. An excellent win by the fourth side defeating 4th placed
Elsternwick Club at home. The second side is continuing on its merry way with a
clean sweep of the board and yet another best rink going to the side. 

This weeks winners of the glasses is Byron Coonerty, Karina van Weel, Matt
Green  and Jerome Cole with a convincing win of 19 shots up.The same names
seem to keep popping up  to take off this prestigious weekly award. Closest to them
was the 3rd side team of Lizzy Lamb, Chris Hutchinson, Dean Thomas and Ewen
Wilson with 13 shots up. 

Some wins away from home would be good to see this week.
Results
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MBC championship finals
It has come to the pointy  end of the club events with the members to compete
in the  President's Handicap and the Minor singles now finalised.
President's handicap  (note the change of date)
The final between  Scott Senior and  Byron Coonerty

will be held on
Sunday 17 February starting at 1pm

In the Minor singles  
The final between Alan  Stone and Ewen Wilson

will be held on 
Thursday 15 February starting at 5:30pm. 

Both finals promises to provide some top bowling and plenty of friendly rivalry in
the effort to take out the respective titles.

Around the club
Uniforms
We were expecting the next order of uniforms to be in the club by the end of
this week.  However the shipment from China did not arrive last Friday as we
were expecting so it will be some time yet before they arrive.
                   -----------------------------

 Kitchen upgrade
Discussions are now under way for the upgrade of the kitchen. Details of the
exact dates should be in the next newsletter. But it looks like it might be in April.
                   -----------------------------
 

MBC Birthday Fours
Tournament
The annual MBC Birthday Fours

tournament to be held on Sunday 4th
March is an event to celebrate the

Melbourne Bowling Club its history and its

ongoing vitality.  

It is an opportunity for members past
and present to come together with their

bowling friends in teams of four for an

enjoyable day of mingling and catching up

with old aquaintenances made through the

club.



The tournament committee encourages

members to enter sides in this event to

ensure the success and be part of the

celebration of what it is to be a member of

such an iconic bowls club. Don't miss out
BOOK EARLY!!!!!

click here for online entry

 click here for online entry  click here for online entry

Approaching birthdays
Date Member

   
18 Feb Janine Rischin

 
Date Member

3 Mar William Reif
8 Mar Brett Leighton

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=28892
https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=28893
https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=28894


22 Feb Curtis Hanley
24 Feb Greg Hogan

12 Mar Andrew Jackson
13 Mar Colin Gorman
24 Mar Geoff Maher
25 Mar Mark McMahon
31 Mar Kini Meadows
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